Memo

To: T'ít'q'et Community

From: T'ít'q'et Council

Date: August 6, 2020

Re: Authorized Non-residents- Overnight guests



Clarification of bullet 4 of Appendix A to the T'ít'q'et State of Emergency (Authorized Non-residents)

 At homeowner's risk and personal responsibility, invited guests of individual homeowner with a maximum of 10 guests to any T'ít'q'et household while maintaining physical distancing rules in place.

For clarity, this includes day visitors and overnight guests of the homeowner.

Guests should not be travelling into the community from out of BC, preferable from outside the Interior. It will be the homeowner's responsibility to self-isolate with their guests to limit the potential spread of COVID-19. It is still recommended that homeowners perform a 'Fit Test' before their guest arrive into the community which includes assessing the guest's health for potential symptoms and contact tracing for potential contact with COVID-19.

For further information or clarification on the correspondence distributed on July 28, 2020 (including T'ít'q'et State of Emergency and Restart Plan) please feel free to contact Janice at tfnadmin@titget.org or Chief Courteney at communitychief@titget.org or 250-256-4118.